
“ WE DIDN’T EXPECT 
HOUSING DISCRIMINATION 
WOULD KEEP US FROM OUR NEW HOME.”
“ As our family continued to grow, we started looking for a new home. The landlord told us he wasn’t comfortable 
 renting to people with children because they might go to school or daycare and bring home COVID-19.”

 COVID-19 inequity is real, and it shouldn’t be made worse because of housing discrimination. If you suspect
 housing discrimination because of your familial status, fi le a complaint with HUD or your local fair housing center 
 so we can investigate it.

Go to hud.gov/fairhousing or call 1-800-669-9777
Federal Relay Service 1-800-877-8339

FAIR HOUSING: THE LAW IS ON YOUR SIDE.
A public service message from the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development in cooperation with the National Fair Housing Alliance. 
The federal Fair Housing Act prohibits discrimination because of race, color, religion, national origin, sex, familial status or disability.

https://www.hud.gov/fairhousing



